
 

 
 

MPCRONU-29-2024 

 

The Permanent Missions of Costa Rica, Honduras and Chile to the United Nations presents 
its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the United Nations, in its capacity as Chair 
of the Group of Latin American and the Caribbean during the month of January 2024, and has the 
honor to refer to the note verbal GRULAC-ENAUN Nº53/2023 regarding the vacancies allocated to 
GRULAC on the Green Climate Fund (GCF) Board, for the period 2022-2024, endorsed by note 
verbal GRULAC-ENAUN Nº72/2023. 

 
The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United Nations kindly requests the Chair of 

GRULAC, in that regard, to inform the Green Climate Fund Secretariat of the rotation of the 
composition of the seat filled by Chile, Costa Rica and Honduras for the year 2024, effective 1st of 
January 2024: 
 
Board Member: Ambassador Alejandro Solano Ortíz, Vice Minister of Multilateral Affairs (Costa 
Rica).  
 
Alternate Member: Jaime Tramon (Chile).  
 
The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United Nations kindly requests the Chair of GRULAC, 
to inform the Green Climate Fund Secretariat, as well, that the funded advisors for the Board 
Member will be Mr. Orlando Garner (Honduras), and for the Alternate Board Member will be Ms. 
Daniela Bachuk. 
 

The Permanent Missions of Costa Rica, Honduras and Chile to the United Nations avails itself 
of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the United Nations, in its 
capacity as Chair of the Group of Latin American and the Caribbean during the month of January 
2024 the assurances of its highest consideration.   
 

New York, January 15th, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
TO THE HONORABLE 
PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR  
CHAIR OF THE GRULAC FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY, 2024 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS 
NEW YORK 


